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From: Cinadr, Thomas [Thomas.Cinadr@MNHS.ORG]
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 7:14 AM
To: Andi Moffatt
Subject: RE: Split Rock Lighthouse Location

Attachments: Historic.rtf; Archaeology.rtf

Andi,

 I re-ran the search. The results are attached.

Tom Cinadr

Survey and Information Management Coordinator

Minnesota State Historic Preservation Office

Minnesota Historical Society

345 Kellogg Blvd. West

St. Paul, MN 55102

 

651-259-3453

 

   Please consider the environment before printing this email message.
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      THIS EMAIL IS NOT A PROJECT CLEARANCE.

 

This message simply reports the results of the cultural resources database search you requested. The database search 
produced results for only previously known archaeological sites and historic properties. Please read the note below 
carefully.

 

Archaeological sites and historic properties were identified in a search of the Minnesota Archaeological Inventory and 
Historic Structures Inventory for the search area requested. Reports containing the results of the search are attached.

 

The result of this database search provides a listing of recorded archaeological sites and historic architectural 
properties that are included in the current SHPO databases. Because the majority of archaeological sites in the state 
and many historic architectural properties have not been recorded, important sites or structures may exist within the 
search area and may be affected by development projects within that area. Additional research, including field survey, 
may be necessary to adequately assess the area’s potential to contain historic properties. 

 

If you require a comprehensive assessment of a project’s potential to impact archaeological sites or historic 
architectural properties, you may need to hire a qualified archaeologist and/or historian. If you need assistance with a 
project review, please contact Kelly Gragg-Johnson in Review and Compliance @ 651-259-3455 or by email at 
kelly.graggjohnson@mnhs.org. 

 

The Minnesota SHPO Survey Manuals and Database Metadata and Contractor Lists can be found at 
http://www.mnhs.org/shpo/survey/inventories.htm

 

SHPO research hours are 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM Tuesday-Friday. 

The Office is closed on Mondays.
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